
 
 

NOTICE 

 

Date: 12.04.2025 

 

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that a Seminar/ Consumer Awareness 

Program will be organized by the NSS and NCC units of Bethuadahari College, in collaboration 

with the Department of Consumer Affairs and Fair Business Practices, Government of West 

Bengal. 

 

Date: 16th April 2025 (Wednesday) 

Time: 12:30 PM 

Venue: Modon Mohan Tarkalankar Sabhagriha (College Auditorium) 

 

The program aims to spread awareness about consumer rights and fair business practices. 

All students, faculties and staff are requested to be present on the said occasion to make the event 

a grand success.  

 

 

 
Principal 

Bethuadahari College 

 


